
UDHS Home & School Association 

Date | time Feb. 10, 2021 @7:02pm | Meeting called to order by Jamie Santora, President 

In Attendance 

Jamie Santora, President;  Allison McConnell, Vice President; Bill Caughlan, Secretary; Kelley Simone, 

Principal; Jill Palladino, UDHS Assistant Principal; Stephanie Sitek, Assistant Principal Senior Class; Wayne 

Remmey, Assistant Principal Freshman Class;  David Neill, UD School Board representatives; Ms. Leslie Giotti, 

Teacher, and 14 parents. 

Approval of Minutes 

A motion to waive the reading of the meeting minutes from February 2021 was made, by Bill Caughlan 

seconded by Allison McConnell, and approved. 

President’s Message 

Jamie Santora began the meeting by sharing the HAS Board’s deep condolences at the passing of UDSD School 

Board Member, volunteer, and Mother Leah Dawes. Jamie shared a memorial video featuring Ms. Dawes; life 

and many contributions to the community in which she faithfully served. She will be greatly missed.  

Principal’s Update 

Ms. Simone presented her report. Highlights included: 

• The high school will host its annual Open House on March 25. It will be virtual, with a portion set aside 

for families of students in 8th and 9th grades. More information to come. 

• The UDSD Board has approved spring sports plan and are committed to allowing the spring musical to 

take place. The plan will involve rapid antigen testing for the COVID-19 virus. 

• An return to school parent info night will take place on March 17. Please see the parent link for details 

for plan and to find out what cohort your child belongs to. She emphasized that if a child does not 

attend school on March 22, the school will assume that the student will not be attending in-person for 

the rest of the year. 

Budget 

Ed Troy was absent from the meeting, there was no Treasurer’s Report. 

Committee Reports 

Graduation Committee: Report: 195 Yeti cooler raffle tickets were sold. UDHS Home & School raised $1,950. 

This money will go towards enhancing the graduation experience for the Class of 2021. Part of the proceeds 

will go to pay a photographer to take candid shots of the kids during the ceremony. These photos will be made 

available for parents and family to download for free from a website.  

 



Page 2 

 

New Business 

• Nominations for Home & School were called for. No names were nominated. 

• Please reach out if you think you’re are interested in serving you community by serving on the UDHS 

Home & School Board. 

• The Yeti Cooler raffle drawing was held, and a winner was picked. Thanks to all who bought tickets.  

Next Meeting 

April 14, 2021, Via Zoom and/or You Tube. A motion was made by Allison McConnell to adjourn, seconded by 

Bill Caughlan, and approved. The meeting adjourned at 7:30pm. 
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